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WORSHIP This half term, in worship, we will be focusing on the Christian value 

of thankfulness. Next week, we will be focusing on ‘Counting Your 

Blessings’ (1 Thessalonians 5.16). If children have any prayers, 

linked to this theme, that they would like to share during worship, 

they would be very welcome to do so.   

    Dear Parents and Carers, 
  

This week, we received news from Rev. Armstrong regarding the winners of the Fauls Christmas card 
competition. A winner was chosen from each class, and those four cards have been printed and sent to 
local residents. The Owl Class winner was Isaac, in Kingfisher it was Imogen, in Skylark it was Oliver M 
and in Robin it was Eliza P. Well done to all of those children! The winning cards are pictured below, and 
each of the winner received an Advent calendar from Rev. Armstrong as their prize. Another card which 
was highly commended, and which also received a prize, was Danielle’s card. Danielle (in Owl Class) 
designed a card which Rev. Armstrong felt gave us all hope for the new year. It really is a beautiful    
design, and is pictured here.  
 
I would also like to say a huge thank you to you all, and a big well done to all  
of the children, for being so wonderful and supportive over the last rather  
challenging two weeks as we saw a rise in Covid cases in school. You have all  
been so helpful in doing regular tests, keeping us informed of any issues, and  
engaging in remote learning where required. The children have been amazing 
and so adaptable as we have gone back into our bubbles temporarily. We very  
much hope that we can end these restrictions next week, and get back to  
normality!  
  

Mrs Deborah Sadler 

Headteacher 

REMINDERS & NOTICES 
Well done to… 

 

…the fantastic winners of the 
Fauls Christmas card 

competition! 
 

Christmas Church Services:  

Monday 13th December 1:30pm – Kingfisher and Owl Classes 

Christmas service and performance.  

Wednesday 15th December 1:30pm – Hummingbird, Robin 

and Skylark Classes Nativity performance and service.  

We will continue to review the situation regarding Covid cases, but very 

much hope to be able to invite some parents along to see these 

performances. If this isn’t possible, we will record performances to 

share with you.  

School start time: Please remember that school 

starts at 9:05am. The gate will be locked at this time and 

children arriving after this point will be marked as late.  

Friday 3rd December 2021 

CELEBRATION

! 

AWARD WINNERS 

UPCOMING EVENTS 

  

Happy Birthday to: 
Isaac, Noah, Lottie and 
Mrs Dakin, who all 
celebrate their birthdays 
this week.   

Congratulations to this week’s 
Headteacher Award winners, who are:  
 

 
Hummingbird Class: Isla-Rae and Finley  
 
Robin Class: Archie, Charlie and Martha  
 
Skylark Class: Alfie, Nieve, Arthur, Eliza W 
and Oliver M 
 
Kingfisher Class: Poppy E, Dorothy, Lily 
and Jacob S 
 
Owl Class: Tristan, Amelia D and Freddie B 
 
Well done also to this week’s 
Accelerated Reader Award Winners, who 
are:  
 
Skylarks - Eliza K 
 
Kingfishers - Seth, Eve and Poppy H  
 
Owls - Freddie B, Blake, Gabrielle, Remi, 
Tristan, Billy M and Thomas  
 
Congratulations to you all!  
 

Tuesday 7th December – Robin/Skylark 
storyteller afternoon with Jake  
Wednesday 8th December – Robin/Skylark 
Christmas Forest School (AM)  
Wednesday 8th December – Key Stage 2 
panto trip (PM) 
Thursday 9th December – Christmas lunch 
Friday 10th December – Christingle Service 
Monday 13th December – KS2 church service 
Tuesday 14th December – Stepping Out 
session for Kingfisher Class (revised date) 
Wednesday 15th December – EYFS and KS1 
Nativity Service   
Friday 17th December – Christmas Jumper 
Day and last day of term  
 

 

http://bit.ly/LowerHeathParentBulletinTermDates

